
Paul VI Theater 

Upcoming Events  
 

“The Somewhat True Tale of Robin Hood” will be presented by PVI’s Acting 

Ensemble on Friday & Saturday, January 30 & 31, 7:30 pm.  It’s hard to be humble when 

you’re a swashbuckling hero, but our favorite guy in green, aided by his Merry Men, tries his 

best as he swaggers through this hilarious rendition of the classic tale. Seating is very limited 

and tickets will be available in the Panther Den from Monday Jan 26 to Friday Jan 30 for $5.  

Remaining tickets will be available at the door.  Find your tights and don’t miss this show!  

Email kmiller@paulvi.net for more information on tickets, times, or anything else.  Mrs. Miller 

really does know everything.   

Student Life Night, - Feb. 3, 7PM, PVI Close Up Night -, March 3, 7 PM.  Prospective 

students and their parents can meet teachers and students from the Theater Department.  Ask 

your questions and see what PVI Theater is all about!   

 FRESHMAN REGISTRATION – Saturday, March 21. Make time to come see us in 

the auditorium as we prepare for our Spring Musical and learn about the PVI Theater Program.  

 THE ADDAMS FAMILY – April 17 – 19 (Fri & Sat 7:30 pm, Sun 2:00 pm). Charles 

Addams’ ghoulishly funny and certainly not your typical family comes to life in a musical comedy 

.www.paulvi.net/producers for more info.  

 DIOCESAN SHAKESPEARE FESTIVAL – May 11 – 15. Middle school students from 

throughout the diocese perform Shakespeare plays on the PVI stage  

ONE ACTS – May 14 & 15 – 7:00 p.m. Plays directed and performed by PVI Players. 

Some funny, some serious, all enjoyable! Acted and directed by PVI Theater students.  Admission by 

donation.  

SUMMER THEATER CAMP. A fun one-week camp for middle and high school 

students. No experience necessary. We will learn the basics of stage performance, characterization, 

movement, and improv. We might even combine with the Choral camp to do some musical theater!  

Dates to be announced. Check the paulvi.net website (go to Student Life, Fine Arts, then Theater) in 

February for more information.  

 

If you are interested in PVI Drama, contact kmiller@paulvi.net Mrs. 

Katherine Miller at 703-352-0925, ext. 371.  

Sanity is Optional! 
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